
Board of Trustees

We were pleased to welcome new board members onto our board of Trustees in 

December: Donald MacSween and Sandra MacLeod.  Alasdair Smith was also recently 

elected and re-joined the board.  
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Welcome to the Winter edition of the UOG Newsletter, bringing you some updates on 

what's been happening at Urras Oighreachd Ghabhsainn for the past few months.   
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Urras Oighreachd Ghabhsainn 2018 Calendar 

is now on sale, showcasing the beautiful 

scenery and wildlife across the estate.  You 

can buy it at the UOG Business Centre and it is 

also on sale in local outlets across the estate.   

On Sale Now!

Calendar 2018



As we draw to the close of the 

calendar year, the graph shows that 

2017 was another productive 

period. This winter is proving to be 

very windy so far and November 

exceeded the forecast production 

quite significantly, in fact it was the 

second highest month since 

January 2014 (the highest was 

December 2015). Up to the end of 

November, production for the 

calendar year was 119% against the 

forecast MegaWatt Hours. 

Turbine Performance

October Outdoor Sessions

We held another two Outdoor Sessions during 

the October holidays with children and families 

enjoying Bushcraft and Outdoor Play in Eoropie 

and Borve.  Thank you to everyone who came 

along and made them so much fun for all.    

LED Communities Project

Our project to reduce householders' carbon emission, in partnership with Tighean 

Innse Gall (TIG) and Urras Oighreachd Chàrlabhaigh is now fully subscribed.  We are 

now considering ways to roll out phase 2 of this project.   If you have already signed up 

and would like information please contact Holly at TIG on:        

                                       Tel:   01851 706121                           Email: holly@tighean.co.uk 

Keep an eye out for more sessions next year!



Outer Hebrides Community Land Trusts 

UOG hosted the third Outer Hebrides 

Community Land Trusts Event in November. A 

one day event held to bring Community Land 

Trusts and Development Trusts together for 

knowledge sharing, networking and to discuss 

project around specific industry sectors. 

The Year of Young People was considered on the agenda with trusts agreeing to work 

together on activities to support the themed year and ensure it has maximum impact. 

Delegates enjoyed an afternoon session on community development led by Professor 

Frank Rennie.  A fourth event is planned for Spring 2018 and will be hosted by North 

Harris Trust.     

It was helpful to open up discussion around 

the management of the Local Nature 

Reserve at Loch Stiapabhat and hear about 

Anne’s business. It’s important that we 

safeguard the rights of the crofters but also 

seek to ensure we are managing the 

reserve in a proactive manner. The evening 

generated lots of positive discussion to 

build upon. 

Loch Stiapabhat Nature Reserve Meeting

Urras Oighreachd 
Ghabhsainn AGM
UOG held their Annual General Meeting 

(AGM) on the 10th of October 2017 and 

welcomed a very good turnout.   Alasdair 

MacLean, General Manager of Lewis 

Crofters addressed the members following 

the main business of the meeting.  A 

successful year on many fronts was reported.  

On Tuesday 12th December Anne MacLellan who owns and runs Balranald Hebridean 

Holidays in North Uist came to speak at the UOG Business Centre. Anne is a crofter and 

also runs her tourism business which is situated in the heart of the RSPB managed 

Balranald Nature Reserve.  There was a great turnout on the evening, despite the icy 

conditions. 
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Job Opportunity

Habost Amenity Site Christmas Opening Hours

January Coastal Walks


